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80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 
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 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Haylee Morse-Miller  
Reviewed by:  Amanda Beitel, John Borden, Michelle Deister, John Terpening, Doug Wilson, Laurie Byerly 
Date:  April 12, 2019 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Requires that transfer of tax credit follow uniform transfer procedures. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Energy (DOE), Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW), Department of Revenue (DOR), Higher 
Education Coordinating Commission (HECC), Housing and Community Services Department (HCSD), Oregon 
Business Development Department (OBDD), Oregon Health Sciences University (OHSU), Public Universities, 
Oregon Department of Veterans' Affairs (ODVA), Oregon Department of Agriculture (ODA), Department of 
Human Services (DHS) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


